
 

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 

take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its 

accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 

howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 

announcement. 
 

 
 

CHANGE OF HEAD OFFICE AND  

PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG  
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of NWS Holdings Limited (the “Company”) hereby 

announces that with effect from 14 November 2022, the head office and principal place of 

business of the Company in Hong Kong will be changed from 28/F., New World Tower, 18 

Queen’s Road Central, Hong Kong to: 

 

21/F, NCB Innovation Centre 

888 Lai Chi Kok Road 

Cheung Sha Wan 

Kowloon, Hong Kong 
 

All telephone and facsimile numbers of the Company will remain unchanged. 

 

By Order of the Board 

Tang Wai Yau 

Company Secretary 

 

 

Hong Kong, 7 November 2022 

 

As at the date of this announcement, (a) the executive directors of the Company are  

Dr. Cheng Kar Shun, Henry, Mr. Ma Siu Cheung, Mr. Ho Gilbert Chi Hang, Dr. Cheng Chi 

Kong, Adrian, Mr. Cheng Chi Ming, Brian and Mr. Cheng Chi Leong, Christopher; (b) the 

non-executive directors of the Company are Mr. To Hin Tsun, Gerald, Mr. Dominic Lai and 

Mr. William Junior Guilherme Doo (alternate director to Mr. William Junior Guilherme 

Doo: Mr. Lam Wai Hon, Patrick); and (c) the independent non-executive directors of the 

Company are Mr. Kwong Che Keung, Gordon, Mr. Shek Lai Him, Abraham, Mr. Lee Yiu 

Kwong, Alan, Mrs. Oei Wai Chi Grace Fung, Mr. Wong Kwai Huen, Albert and Professor 

Chan Ka Keung, Ceajer. 
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